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Comments: I am in favor of the Redstone to McClure Pass Trail #56913.  Considering that a railroad bed was

built there 100 years ago, that there are entire towns and numerous residences, and power transmission lines,

not to mention Highway 133, along the proposed route, a soft surface trail is effectively non-disruptive to wildlife.

In fact, my empirical observations suggest that animals enjoy use of singletrack trails as frequently as humans.

This portion of the trail will be beautiful for quiet, human-powered recreation, and an essential link in the broader

Carbondale to Crested Butte Trail system, one of former Governor Hickenlooper's priorities.  


